Attachment A to SEQR  SEAF Part 3
Telecommunications Tower Siting Law Amendments 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Modifications are being made to the Town’s Telecommunications Tower Siting Law to provide for a simplified permitting process for modifying equipment and collocating equipment on existing towers that involve no increase in the height of the tower.  This is in response to Section 6409 of the federal Middle Class Tax Relief and Job Creation Act of 2012 (47 U.S.C.A. Section 1455), federal legislation calling for an expedited process for local review of equipment modifications and colocations on cell towers that do not increase the height of the tower.  The visual impact of modifying equipment or collocating equipment on existing cell towers is small when there is no increase in the height of the tower.  
For this reason the amendments to the Telecommunications Tower Siting Law are not anticipated to have any significant adverse environmental impact.
